
Sargeant School
1200 Ridgecrest Way
Roseville, CA 95661

2023/2024

Dear Parents,

The first day of school for students in the 2023-2024 school year will be Thursday,
August 10, 2022.

The following is a list of suggested donation school supplies your child can bring on
the first day of school. Supplies that are donated for classroom use will be stored,
and provided to students who may need additional personal supplies.

Fourth Grade:

Please do not send your child with any additional supplies. We do not have room in
the class or desks for students to store extra materials.

Items for individual students

-Scissors
-Big eraser
-Colored pencils or crayons
-1 composition notebook
-1 spiral notebook
-Green Plastic 2 pocket folder
-Pencil Box (no bags)

**write your child’s name on individual
supplies**

Items for classroom supplies

-Pencils
-Tissues
-Glue sticks
-Box of ultra fine permanent markers
-Box of highlighters
-Sticky Notes
-Baby wipes and/or bleach free wipes
-Hand Sanitizer
-Fine point dry erase markers

Thank you,

The Fourth Grade Teachers at Sargeant Elementary


